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MTA Congratulates our CTA César E. Chávez Winners! 
Six members of the Montebello Teachers Association and their students received the CTA César E. 
Chávez Memorial Education Program Award in Visual Arts. Congratulations! 
 
 Teacher Grade Student  

 Diane Kissas 3-4 Jaylene Salcido 

 Chris Johnson 7-8 Paola Puga 

 Silvia Liggins 7-8 Lizett Sanchez & Arica Rodriquez 

 Maria E. Barrera 7-8 Mariah Salgado 

 Mireya Dominguez 7-8 Joel Nuñez 

 Marco Guillen 7-8 Celeste Chavez 
 

 

 
Enter the 2016-2017 

CTA César E. Chávez Memorial 
 Education Program 

 

The CTA César E. Chávez Memorial Education Program will 

provide recognition for students and their teachers who 

demonstrate an understanding of the vision and guiding prin-

ciples by which César E. Chávez lived his life.  

Group and individual awards are available. The Awards Pro-

gram will honor the memory of this great man and ensure 

that the spirit of his work continues in the classrooms of Cali-

fornia. Entries are due Friday, December 2 Applications are 

available at cta.org andMontebelloTeachers.org. 

Retirees gathered Friday, August 26 to discuss 
changes in 2017 insurance plans. Open enrollment 
is September 12 through October 7. 

 

Vote “Yes” on Proposition 55 
CTA members from surrounding areas joined together the 

evening of Friday, August 26 to learn about Proposition 

55, the school funding initiative that brings no new taxes. 

Pictured clockwise from left: Elementary Director Doug 

Patzkowski (BVE), Robin Ponce Edington (BAE), Vice 

President Paul Chavez (SHS), Margie Sullivan (MGE), 

and High School Director Elizabeth Kocharian (BGH). 

Vote “Yes” on Proposition 58 
Senator Ricardo Lara (SD 33) spoke at the Campaign 

Kickoff about how Proposition 58 is designed to reverse 

Proposition 227.  If passed English Learners would once 

again have the right to a bilingual education. 



 

Generation Debt:   

Student Loan Forgiveness   

The Southeast Service Center Council   

invites you to learn about student loan forgiveness   

and how to get your financial life in order.   
  

  Wednesday, October 26, 2016  Date:   

  

  Time:          4:30-6:00 p.m.  
    

   Downey High School Auditorium  Location: 

11040        Brookshire Avenue in Downey, CA 90241  
  

Topic:     If you have Stafford or Perkins loans and teach in a “high  
  needs school” or “teacher shortage area” you may be          

    eligible for a portion of student loan forgiveness. PLEASE    

    NOTE, if you have CONSOLIDATED your student loans you    

      may not be eligible for forgiveness (we’ll discuss this in  
    greater detail)      

  

   mrobinson@cta.org          To attend, RSVP to Marla Robinson at    RSVP: 
  

    Cost:   There is no cost to attend these trainings.   
    Light refreshments served.       

  

   Qualifying 

All K-12 Schools (including CDS) in MUSD qualify!      Schools:  
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